

CITY OF LONG BEACH

February 3, 2009

MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL City of Long Beach

## **RECOMMENDATION:**

To receive and file report on travel to the Conference of Mayors Winter Meeting in Washington, DC.

## **DISCUSSION:**

From January 16 to January 22, 2009 I was in Washington, DC participating in the annual winter meeting of the United States Conference of Mayors.

## SUGGESTED ACTION:

Approve recommendation.

Respectfully submitted,

Mayor Bob Foster City of Long Beach

Dated: January 23, 2009